
 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

MAY 9, 2023 – 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance: Nicole McGillicuddy, Danelle Person, Sarah Haynes, BOE Chairperson, 

Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez, Valerie Belles, Business Manager 

  

I. Call to Order 

N. McGillicuddy called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 

 

II. ASTE enrollment update 

We currently have 72 out of district students for ASTE and 45 out of district students for 

general education. 

 

III. Sending districts enrollment update 

Jay/Sam will make presentations to Canterbury in September and to Franklin in October. 

 

IV. Preschool survey results 

87 responses were given and almost 80% had an interest in school day preschool. The next 

step is to meet with an EASTCONN Consultant over the summer to gather information on 

staffing, materials, facilities, etc. Possible start date is the Fall of 2024. 

 

V. Adjournment 

N. McGillicuddy adjourned the meeting at 7:17 p.m. The next meeting will occur in late 

August. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nicole McGillicuddy, Subcommittee Chair 
 


